
 

 
22010 76th Ave South 
Kent, WA 98032 
206-682-9735 
Fax: 253-872-3916  

June 23, 2008  
 
Dear Allied Waste customer, 
 
This is to notify you of a proposed rate change for King County residential customers in the 
Allied Waste of Kent areas.  Should the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
approve our request customers will experience an overall rate increase throughout all classes of 
service.   
 
The proposed rate increase is needed because the Company has incurred increased costs, 
primarily labor and fuel costs.  If approved, the proposed rates will become effective August 
1, 2008. 
 
 Monthly Monthly 
Residential Service Pickup Frequency Current Rate  Proposed Rate 
 
1 – 32 gallon Container monthly $ 4.44 $ 5.21  
1 – 32 gallon Container weekly $ 11.40 $ 13.03 
2 – 32 gallon Containers weekly $ 19.31 $ 21.86 
1 – 60 gallon Container weekly $ 18.91 $ 20.08 
1 – 90 gallon Container weekly $ 24.71 $ 26.57 
 
The proposed rate increases for our residential services range from 0% to 27.11% and not all 
residential services are listed above.  
 
If you have questions about the proposed rate increase you may contact the company at (206)-
682-9735 or by email at kentmeridianseatacdisposal@awin.com.  
 
The commission has the authority to set final rates that may vary from the company’s request, 
depending on the results of its investigation. To comment on this filing, be added to the 
commission’s mailing list, or ask questions about the ratemaking process, please use the contact 
information below. You may also comment in person at the commission’s open meeting at 1300 
S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW in Olympia at 9:30 a.m. on June 12, 2008, or by using the “Public 
Comment” feature at the commission’s web site, at http://www.utc.wa.gov/comment. The 
commission is scheduled to make a decision at its open meeting on June 26.  
 
If you are unable to attend the open meeting in person, you can participate or listen by telephone. 
Call 360-664-1234 for instructions the day before the open meeting.   
 
You may also comment by using the “Public Comment” feature at the commission’s web site, at 
http://www.utc.wa.gov or you may continue to provide your comments in the following manner: 
 
Mail:  Post Office Box 47250, Olympia, WA  98504-7250   
E-mail:  comments@utc.wa.gov 
Telephone:  1-800-562-6150 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Allied Waste Services 
 


